
 

 

 

Fellow P&DARCS Members 

With the COVID restrictions changing to align with the proposed 

state government roadmap, the P&DARCS can announce some 

slight changes to the operations of our facility. 

 

From Saturday, November 27th P&DARCS will once again be 

open for visitors to the club and members will be able to access 

the clubhouse. As in the past, all visitors will need to be signed in 

by a current financial member using the sign-in book located in 

the clubhouse. There is a revised sign-in book that reflects the 

information that is needed for visitors now. 

 

Visitors to the club must be double-vaccinated and use the QR 

code for digital sign-in. The member signing them in must sight 

their relevant certificate or green tick as provided by Services 

Victoria. The club member who signs in their visitor will be taking 

responsibility that these conditions are met. No exceptions. 

 

The recently purchased plastic chairs are being stored inside the 

clubhouse to help minimise exposure to the elements and the 

ever-present bird population. When you take a chair from the 

clubhouse to use, make certain you return it inside before you go 

and use the bottled cleaning products to clean the chair when 

you have finished.  

 

If you use any part of the clubhouse, it is naturally your 

responsibility to clean up once you have finished. This is not just a 

COVID requirement, it is a matter of courtesy to clean up and not 

leave your mess for others to look after. Tea and coffee making 

facilities are not yet available but the hot water service is active. 

 

Club members Neil Addicott, Ivan Chiselett, Greg Lepp and Keith 

Quigg have now been appointed as FW50 and Turbine 

Inspectors in addition to their FW25 inspection rating. This is to help 

ease the demand on the few inspectors currently operating for 

the over 25 kg class and turbines. If you wish to have a model 

inspected, ensure that you contact them well in advance, 

understand the MOP and have your paperwork ready. 

 

Don’t forget to upload your orders for club merchandise on the 

website. This store will only be active for a limited time and I would 

like to get the orders in to be processed before Christmas.  

 

As always, feel free to contact myself if you require any further 

information.  
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PHONE: 

0448 749 865 

 

WEBSITE: 

https://www.pdarcs.com.au 

 

EMAIL: 

president@pdarcs.com.au 

 

 


